
Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and
Protection of Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments
will become part of the public record.
This notice first issued on October 24, 2019.

NOTICE OF SECOND PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE
East-West Connection Road (Lagerfeld Drive Extension) from

Mount Pleasant GO Station to West of Mississauga Road
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study

The Study
The City of Brampton is carrying out a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment
(EA) study to facilitate the extension of the existing Lagerfeld Drive to lands west of
Mississauga Road. To best address anticipated mobility needs of future residents and
workers in the growing community, various alternative alignments for this east-west
collector road were evaluated considering the social, cultural and natural environments.

The Process
The study is being conducted in
accordance with the planning and
design process for Schedule ‘C’
projects as outlined in the Municipal
Class Environmental Assessment
(October 2000, as amended in 2007,
2011 & 2015) document, which
is approved under the Ontario
Environmental Assessment Act. A key
componentofthestudyisconsultation
with interested stakeholders at two
Public Information Centres (PICs).

The first PIC was held in June 2015 to present the background information, the EA
process, justification and preliminary preferred solution. Thereafter, the preferred
alternative was determined taking into consideration the problem being addressed,
alternative solutions, environmental effects and comments received from regulatory
agencies and the public.

Second Public Information Centre
A second PIC has been arranged to review the preliminary preferred design, and to
receive public comments. Following the second PIC, the preliminary preferred design
will be reviewed taking into consideration the comments received, and confirmed or
modified. The second PIC has been arranged as follows:

Date: Tuesday November 5, 2019
Time: 6:00 pm – 08:00 pm (Drop-in-Centre Format)
Location: Mount Pleasant Village Public Library (Paul Hunt Room),

100 Commuter Drive, Brampton, ON
Your involvement is important
If you cannot attend and would like to provide comments, please forward
them by November 22, 2019 to the City of Brampton or the Consultant Project
Manager at the contact information below. Following the PIC, the study findings
will be reviewed in light of comments received and the preferred design will
be confirmed. To learn more about the project, visit the project website at
www.brampton.ca/EnvironmentalAssessments. If you have any questions or
comments regarding the study, or wish to be added to the study mailing list, please
contact either of the following project team members:

Daniel Nalliah, B.Sc., M.Sc., P.Eng.
Manager, Municipal Roads
WSP Canada Inc.
100 Commerce Valley Drive West
Thornhill, ON L3T 0A1
Tel: (905) 882-4211 ext. 6721
Email: Daneil.Nalliah@wsp.com

Mario Goolsarran, P.Eng., PMP
Senior Project Engineer
City of Brampton
1975 Williams Parkway
Brampton, ON L6S 6E5
Tel: (905) 874-5164
Fax:(905) 874 2505
TTY: (905) 874 2130
Email: Mario.Goolsarran@brampton.ca
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